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In September, the Federal Reserve cut interest rates for the first time since 2020, and with that cut,
the U.S. economy entered a new chapter of the post-pandemic story. This policy shift signals the
beginning of the end of higher rates. But aside from lower rates, what could it hold? In this edition of
our quarterly Market Update video, CAPTRUST Chief Investment Officer Mike Vogelzang explains
what’s happening in the market, and what could happen next as this new chapter unfolds.

To download a copy of the transcript, click here.

Page 1 October 14, 2024


https://www.captrust.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/market_update___october_2024.pdf

